
                                                                    
 

Second Alarm Car Club 
 
City Council, 
 
 Second Alarm Car Club would like to request permission to hold a 
raffle between June 1st 2012 and August 31st 2012.  Proceeds from the raffle 
would go to the purchase of Rapid Cities 1929 American LaFrance Ladder 
Truck that was donated to a local museum in the early 1960s.  Currently the 
Engine resides in Bay City Michigan and is scheduled to be transported to 
Rapid City this summer (2012).     
 
 Second Alarm Car Club came to fruition approx 5 years ago when 
several Rapid City Fire Fighters liked cars and wanted an excuse to get 
together and socialize over cars.  Since then, the Car Club has helped raise 
monies for several children in our community, MDA (kid to camp) and 
several other supportive roles with in our community. 
 
 It is the intention of Second Alarm Car Club to display this historic 
piece of apparatus in a Museum like setting for all of Rapid City to enjoy.  
Please help us in bringing this piece of history back to Rapid City. 
 
 
 
Nick Carlson   
 


